
 

 

 

 

 
 

Code Red Lockdown Drill, November 9, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 

Today staff and students participated in a Code Red Lockdown Drill at approximately 8:00 am. The 

drill lasted for approximately 15-20 minutes. The students and staff took this seriously and did an 

excellent job remaining quiet and out of sight. Safety remains a priority for our school community. 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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